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KENNETH A. MARVALD 

 

April 18, 2021 

 

 

Canandaigua Town Zoning Board of Appeals 

 

 

Re: Chuck & Kate Vasilius, 3439 West Lake Blvd 

 

 

Zoning Board Members: 

 

I am the owner of 3437 West Lake Blvd, the northern adjacent neighbor to the above referenced 

property.  I am unable to attend the April 20, 2021 meeting and submit this letter of support in 

lieu thereof. 

 

Chuck & Kate Vasilius graciously reached out in the fall of 2020 to introduce themselves to me 

and my partner Kelley DeMonte.  Subsequently, Chuck has shared their spectacular home and 

site development plans, and I have likewise reviewed the plans that have been submitted to this 

Board.   

 

We enthusiastically support the Vasilius’ plans and hope that this Board will approve their plans 

& variance request, and do so with alacrity, so that construction may commence forthwith. 

 

 

Ken 
 
 


